Ravensworth CE Primary School Newsletter



Friday 6th May 2016

Dear all,

Next week is SATs week for our Year 6 pupils, so there will be a few small changes to timetables next week. Mr. Roycroft and I will be invigilating these, please do bear this in mind if trying to reach me next week, I may not be as available as usual if we're in the midst of the tests. The Year 6's have all been working extremely hard in preparation for these and we really do wish them the best of luck!

Mr Roycroft will be providing breakfast for the Y6 children as part of their preparation for the tests. This is optional for the children, they are still encouraged to have breakfast at home and this can be a 'top up' of brain food!!

Guitar Lessons

These are cancelled in SATs week (w/c 9th May)

Uniform

There have been a number of children starting to wear loom bands in school. These are becoming a distraction in lessons and are causing a few issues on the playground. We have therefore told the children that they are not allowed to wear them in school. Trainers are starting to be worn by a handful of children. Please could all children come to school in black school shoes. The children can change into their trainers for break times.

Lost Property

We seem to have a huge amount of lost property. I will be asking the children to check for items that may belong to them throughout next week. Please could you check at home to see if you have any items missing!! The unclaimed items will be bagged up and donated to the Great North Air Ambulance Appeal on Friday 13th May.

Tent Day

The Y6 treat to celebrate the end of SATs will happen on Friday 13th May. We will be repeating last year's brilliant 'Tent Day'. The Y6 children will spend the morning erecting tents, enjoying some sunshine and having some extended archery training (weather permitting!). Then they'll be joined for more tent building and story-telling in the afternoon by the other children in the school. Pupils from Class 2 and 3 are asked to bring their tents in, which we will pitch on the field throughout the day, and use for story writing and problem solving. As well as their tents, children are welcome to bring blankets, sleeping bags, Children from Class 1 will join in the afternoon for some special activities, but do not need to bring a tent. If the tents get wet, we'll leave these up over the weekend to dry, and get them down on Monday

Great North Air Ambulance Collection

The school friends are organising another collection. Bagged donations of clothing, household textiles, handbags, belts and shoes need to be at Ravensworth Village hall by 8:30am on Friday 13th May. Alternatively please leave at the bus stop in Kirby Hill or bus shelters in Gayles, Dalton, Barningham or at Newsham Village Hall before 6pm on Thursday

12th May and they will collect. Alternatively call Joanne Wallis 07855 700568 or Jo Metcalfe 07967 655204 and they can arrange collection.

Dates for the Diary:

Y6 SATs week Monday 9th May

Great North Air Ambulance Collection –bagged donations -Friday 13th May

Messy Church 3:15pm – 5pm 24th May

14th June

19th July

Athletics Club - 3:15-4:15pm Friday 6th May

Friday 13th May Friday 20th May

Friday 27th May

Archery Club – 3:15-4:15pm Wednesday 11th May

Wednesday 17th May

Thank you for your continued support

Laura Graham









